


construction trades all across Illinois. The property tax revenues generated by their plants
greatly contributes to various tax jurisdictions in Illinois.

The Illinois AFL-CIO requests the IPCB to grant DMG’s variance request. As evidenced by the
Ilinois Environmental Protection Agency’s position we believe granting the variance will not
create an increase in So2 emissions that could harm Illinoisans. Granting the variance to a
Company who has met environmental requirements and provided economic benefits to the State
of Illinois should be an easy decision to reach.

Sincerely,

WA

Michael T. Carriga
President
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